Responses from P101 Draft Report Consultation
Consultation issued 25 October 2002

Representations were received from the following parties:

No | Company File Number No. Parties
Represented

1. SEEBOARD P101_DR_001 1

2. Scottish Power P101_DR_002 5

3. Scottish and Southern P101 DR_003 4

4. YEDL/NEDL P101_DR_004 2

5. British Gas Trading P101 _DR_005 1




P101_DR_001 — SEEBOARD

With respect to draft modification report for P101 (Housekeeping
Modification), dated 31st October 2002. We have one issue with this report
in section 4. This is with regard to requirement noted in table under
reference 2, as this does not tie up with legal text change denoted on
attachment to this draft report. We believe that legal text changes are
correct and that a change should be made to section 4 of draft report.
Apart from that we have no issues with this modification and support
recommendation with section 1.1 of draft report and implementation date
noted therein.

Dave Morton
SEEBOARD Energy Limited



P101_DR_002 — Scottish Power

P101 Draft Modification Report Comments

With reference to the above, we would offer our support to the Panel's recommendation that
P101: Housekeeping Modification should be made.

We are however disappointed that the draft Report and legal drafting did not clearly point out
where some of these changes were occurring e.g. change Ref. 1 does not indicate exactly
where the erroneous repetition occurs, as we believe that redlined changes should be shown.

| trust that you will find these comments helpful. Nonetheless, should you require further
clarification of any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Man Kwong Liu

Calanais Ltd.

For and on behalf of: - Scottish Power Plc; ScottishPower Energy Trading Ltd.; Scottish
Power Generation Plc.; ScottishPower Energy Retail Ltd.; SP Transmission Plc



P101 DR_003 — Scottish and Southern

This response is sent on behalf of Scottish and Southern Energy, Southern
Electric, Keadby Generation Ltd. and SSE Energy Supply Ltd.

Further to your note of 1st November 2002, and the associated Modification
Report for P101, we agree with the proposed BSC Panel recommendation to the
Authority that this Modification Proposal P101 should be made.

If the Modification Proposal P101 is approved, we agree with the proposed BSC
Panel recommendation on the timing for the Implementation Date, as outlined in
Section 1.1 of the Modification Report.

Regards

Garth Graham
Scottish & Southern Energy plc



P101_DR_004 — YEDL/NEDL

Here is the response from YEDL and NEDL

| have no objections to the changes.

Since the changes are housekeeping and dealing with inconsistencies that
have been around for sometime | would suggest implementation should be
least cost. i.e can the implementation be aligned with the

implementation of other changes.

Thanks

Sue Calvert



Re: Modification Proposal P101 — BSC ‘Housekeeping Modification’

Thank you for the opportunity of responding to this draft modification report considering
Modification Proposal P101. British Gas Trading (BGT) support the Modification Proposal and
are satisfied that the necessary amendments have been captured in the draft Legal Text.
Yours faithfully,

Mark Manley
Contract Manager
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